
 

 

Bui 

Building Community, Enriching Lives 

  

Friends of Longney School 

(FOLS) 

 

Next meeting: Friday 19th 

January 8.55am in the school 

hall. 

 

 

 

Forest School 
Thursdays: 

18th Jan:  Goldfinch 

25th Jan:  Skylark 

1st Feb:  Swallow 

8th Feb:  No Forest School 

 

Please ensure you child has warm clothing when their class visit 

Forest School. Ideally they need two layers of legging with one 

being waterproof and two layers of socks for their wellington boots. 

They will be going in most weathers and it is much more enjoyable 

for them if they can stay warm! 

 

Term Dates 2018/19 

 

Please find attached the 

school terms and holiday 

dates for 2018/19 

 

 

 

Newsletter:  11th January 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Do you have any old £1 

Coins? 

 

We are collecting old £1 

coins and can donate these 

to the FOLS fund. Please 

look and see if you have any 

lying around at home. There 

is a pot on Heidi’s desk for 

any donations. Every little 

helps! 

 

. 
 

Internet Safety Evening Monday 26th February at Haresfield CE 

Primary School 6 pm 

 

There has been a lot in the news just recently about children not 

being ready to cope with the social and emotional demands that 

they experience as they get older when using the internet. We are 

holding a joint E-safety Information evening our cluster schools. 

The presentation will be given by South West Grid for Learning 

who have many years of experience in this area. Please come along 

and get up to date with the latest developments and how you can 

help protect your child from the more difficult side of the web. 
 

 

Curriculum Information Evening 

22nd January 6pm 

 

As part of our curriculum information and expectations evening for parents on 22nd January, I have 

invited Dave Bowman from the Glowmaths Hub to come and give a presentation. We have been 

working on a maths mastery project over the last year and Dave will talk about the work behind 

this. You may have heard your child talking about #Yesucan and that they can’t do it yet! Come 

along and find out what they have been doing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Bui 

Building Community, Enriching Lives 

  

 

 

 

Dates Spring Term 2018 
 

Friday  12th January Swim for Goldfinch class 

Swift Class to Young Voices 

  

Thursday 18th January Goldfinch to  Forest School 

Year 5 and 6 Girls’ 5 aside indoor football tournament GL1 2 – 4 pm 

Friday 19th January FOLS meeting 9.00 in the school hall 

  

Monday 22nd January Parents information evening – Curriculum expectations 

Thursday  25th January Skylark to Forest School 

Year 5 and 6 Boys’ 5 aside indoor football tournament GL1 2 – 4 pm 

  

Thursday 1st February Swallow Class to Forest School 

  

Thursday 8th February  No Forest School – Aspirations Day 

Friday 9th February Last swim for Goldfinch Class 

Break up for half term 

  

Monday 19th February INSET DAY 

Tuesday 20th February Return to school 

Parents’ Evening (please note date change) 

Wednesday 20th February Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 22nd February Goldfinch to Forest School 

Friday 23rd February 1st swim for Skylark Class 

  

Monday 26th February Year 5 and 6 Dance Festival at Cheltenham Town Hall 3 pm performance 

 Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 1st March Swift to Forest School 

  

Thursday 8th March Skylark to Forest School 

  

Thursday 15th March Swallow to Forest School 

  

Thursday 22nd March  Goldfinch to Forest School 

Sunday 25th March Eggmore! 

  

Monday 26th – Thursday 

29th March 

Swift Class Residential trip 

Thursday 29th March Break up for Easter Holiday 

  

Monday 16th April Return to school 

Thursday 19th April  Country Dance Festival for Goldfinch Class 

 

 

 


